
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 16, 2016 

 

Michael & Rebecca Davies 

Firehouse Subs 

13465 Inwood Road 

Farmers Branch, Texas 75244 

 

Dear Michel and Rebecca, 

 

 On behalf of the City Council, the citizens of Farmers Branch, and the City Staff I thank you for 

the generous donation of the Physio-Control LifePak defibrillator valued at $1,695.00 to the Farmers 

Branch Police Department.  Keeping our community safe has always been a top priority in Farmers 

Branch and we appreciate your support. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

        Bob Phelps 

        Mayor 

 

 


